
 

 
 
Kia Ora CKW team 
 
As we say goodbye to 2024 and prepare to welcome in 2025, I wanted to wish you all a very happy and safe New  
Years Eve.  
 
2024 has been a busy year for us at Metro North Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford Clinical Directorate with many  
amazing achievements, we have treated thousands of patients, we have opened new services and successfully  
achieved accreditations.   
 
Working in such a large health service sees us not only look after our community but also employ many amazing  
Staff, who become our friends and colleague consequently over the past year we have also met many new  
colleagues and supported our work friends through many celebrations, challenges and sadnesses.  
 
As with every year 2024 has bought a mixed bag to us all, and as we look towards 2025 I encourage you all to  
reflect on the positives and look ahead at the potential. 
 
To those of you working tonight and tomorrow – Thank-you! 
 
To those of you celebrating please look after yourself and your loved ones and their friends – most importantly 
Be safe – we look forward to seeing you happy and healthy in 2025. 
 
 

 
The way we see NYE in!! 
 



 

Karlene Willcocks 
Executive Director 
Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford Clinical Directorate 
 

P (07) 5433 8608 
E karlene.willcocks@health.qld.gov.au 

Executive_Director_Cab-Kilcoy@health.qld.gov.au 
W metronorth.health.qld.gov.au 

A Upper Level, Exec Bldg 1, Caboolture Hospital 
  

 

           
 Metro North Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Land upon which we live, work and walk, and pay our respects to Elders both pa  
and present.   
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